
 

 

 

COVID-19 EMERGENCY  

 

CONSIDERING THE CURRENT SITUATION DUE TO THE WORLD EMERGENCY RELATED TO COVID-19 WE RECOMMEND ALL HIKERS TO 

CONTACT THE SINGLE HUTS BEFORE STARTING ANY TREKKING IN ORDER TO LEARN ABOUT LIMITATIONS AND THE PROVISIONS THAT 

ARE APPLIED, DIFFERENT THAN THE ORDINARY, AS TOLD BY THE EMERGENCY COVID-19. WE HAVE SPACE LIMITATION, DUE TO THE 

RESPECT OF SOCIAL DISTANCE. 

PLEASE BE AWARE THAT FOR SUMMER SEASON 2020 THE FOLLOWING RULES WILL BE VALID FOR ALL OUR MOUNTAIN HUTS. 

WE EXPECT EVERYONE COLLABORATION AND COMMON SENSE OF RESPONSABILITY ESPECIALLY REQUIRED IN RESPECT OF OTHER 

PEOPLE WHEN MEETING. 

OUR HUTS WILL HAVE TO IMPLEMENT HYGIENE, SANITARY RULES DRAWN UP BY THE AUTHORITIES, COMPETENT FOR OUR SAFETY. 

 

LUNCH: 

 BEFORE BEGINNING OF ANY HIKING OR TREKKING MAKE SURE YOU'RE IN GOOD HEALTH 

 RESERVATION IS RECOMMENDED 

 YOU MUST RESPECT THE RULES OF SOCIAL DISTANCING THAT WILL BE COMMUNICATED AT THE REFUGE: EXTERNAL SEATS / 

OUTSIDE BUT ESPECIALLY INTERIORS WILL BE REDUCED 

 STORE YOUR EQUIPMENT WHERE YOU'LL BE REQUESTED BY THE HUT MANAGER 

 IT IS MANDATORY TO HAVE A MASK AND HAND SANITIZER AVAILABLE 

 WEAR THE MASK TO ENTER AND EXIT THE HUT AND UP TO YOUR TABLE IF SPACES REQUIRE THIS AS NECESSARY AND IN CASE 

IT CAN'T BE POSSIBLE TO RESPECT THE SAFETY DISTANCE 

 COUNTER SERVICE / BAR SERVICE MAY BE SUSPENDED OR LIMITED IN ORDER TO GUARATEE DISTANCE, BE PATIENCE! 

 DISTANCES MUST BE RESPECTED FOR THE USE OF SANITARY SERVICES AND HANDS MUST ALWAYS BE HYGIENIZED 

 THE HUT MANAGER MAY ASK YOU FOR INFORMATION REGARDING YOUR HEALTH OR CONTROL OF THE 

 BODY TEMPERATURE AND, IF IN DOUBT, WE'LL ASK YOU NOT TO ENTER FOR SAFETY REASONS 

 

FOR OVERNIGHT STAY: 

 RESERVATION IS MANDATORY 

 A MOBILE PHONE NUMBER WILL BE REQUIRED FOR EACH PERSON / FAMILY /GROUP 

 YOU MUST ALWAYS BRING A PROTECTION MASK AND GLOVES WITH YOU IN YOUR BACKPACK: MASK WILL BE USED WITHIN 

THE HUT AT THE TIME WHEN THE RULES OF SPACING CANNOT BE COMPLIED 

 YOU MUST BRING YOUR OWN SLIPPERS TO BE USED INSIDE THE REFUGE 

 YOU MAY BE ASKED TO BRING AND USE YOUR OWN SLEEPING BAG AND PILLOW COVER FOR THE NIGHT STAY 

 THE USE OF COMMON TOILETS AND SHOWERS COULD BE REGULATED AND TURNED 

 DINNER CAN BE CARRIED OUT IN SEVERAL SHIFTS TO ASSURE DISTANCE (DURING THE WAIT PLEASE DO NOT ASSEMBLE IN 

COMMON AREAS) 

 BRING YOUR OWN BOOK OR A CARDS FROM HOME, THE HUT ONES WON'T BE AVAILABLE THIS YEAR 

 ROOMS / BEDS WILL BE PREFERABLY ASSIGNED FROM 16.00 

 DRYER ROOMS MAY NOT BE AVAILABLE SO PLEASE BRING SPARE CLOTHES WITH YOU 

 

PLEASE BE AWARE THAT HUT MANAGERS DON'T WANT TO BECOME POLICEMEN AND THAT THESE NEW HABITS AND RULES AREN’T 

SIMPLE EVEN FOR US BUT WE HAVE TO ADAPT US ALL TO ANTI-COVID RULES THE NON RESPECT OF THESE PROVISIONS, COULD PUT 

US AND YOURSELF AT HEALTH RISK, ESPECIALLY PUTS THE MANAGER IN DIFFICULTY BECAUSE HE/SHE IS THE ONE WHO RISKS 

IMPORTANT PENALTIES IN CASE OF CONTROLS. 

WE ALL WANT TO BE ABLE TO CONTINUE ENJOY, HIKE AND CLIMB THE MOUNTAINS, KNOWING THAT THERE WILL BE ALWAYS THE 

HUT MANAGER OR COLLABORATORS WELCOMING WITH A SMILE AFTER AN EXCURSION OR WISHING A GOOD DAY BEFORE 

DEPARTURE, EARLY IN THE MORNING. 

WE KNOW THAT HUTS ARE WORLD KNOWN AS UNIQUE PLACES FOR SHARING TIME AND EXPERIENCES, BE SURE THIS WON’T BE 

FAILED IF WE ALL RESPECT THE RULES THAT HAVE BEEN GIVEN US, WE CAN ALWAYS SHARE OUR DAYS, WORLDS, IMPRESSIONS AND 

OUR SENSATIONS. YOU CAN CONTINUE TO FEEL AND BREATHE THE UNIQUE SPIRIT OF THE HUTS SUCH AS FRIENDSHIP AND PURE 

MOUNTAIN PASSION. 

 

IF YOU RESPECT THE NECESSARY PERSONAL DISTANCE, THE SOCIAL NEIGHBORHOOD WILL NEVER BE MISSING. 

IF EVERYONE RESPECTS THE RULES, OUR MOUNTAIN HUTS WILL STAY OPEN AND WELCOME YOU AS ALWAYS! 


